Public notice is hereby given that the Vernon County Ambulance District Board of
Directors will conduct a TAX LEVY HEARING at 7:00 pm on August 18, 2022 at the
Ambulance headquarters located at 515 E Walnut Street, Nevada Mo. 64772

Tentative Agenda: Tax Levy Hearing

Dated this date August 9, 2022 and posted.

Valerie Hardy

Office Assistant

Vernon County Ambulance District
515 E Walnut

Nevada, MO 64772



